November 24, 1982

Mary Ann Anders, Ph. D.
2216 University
Stillwater, OK 74076

Dear Dr. Anders:

Thank you for your letter of October 29. | am pleased to hear of your
desire to restore the Galloway park., | wish more people were aware of
the importance of preservation and conservation of environmentai folk
art.

Unfortunately, the Kohler Foundation, Inc., which funded the restora-

tlon of Fred Smith's Concrete Park, will not be able to help you fund
the project. Their charter does not allow funding of any projects out-
side the state of Wisconsin. | will, however, send a copy of your letter

to Linda Karger Kohler, Executive Director of the Foundation; she may be
able to suggest other sources of funding.

Another person who may be able to suggest possible funding sources is

Seymour Rosen, Director, SPACES, 1804 North Van Ess, Los Angeles,
California 90028.

| would appreciale belng kepl informed of the progress you make In the
Gal loway rasitoration.

Cordially,

JOHN MICHAEL KOHLER ARTS CENTER

Ruth DeYoung Kohler
Director

RDK/cn Arnsycef
cc: Linda Karger Kohler | l-%»p
Seymour Rosen

john michacl kohler

60 New Yotk Ave., Sheboygan, Wisconsin 53001 11074506144 arts L T N AN T AT

center

-«

i



